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For Immediate Release: September 24, 2021 
 

Shots Fired Investigation 
 

Bloomington, IL - Early this morning, 9/24/2021, at approximately 12:20 a.m., Bloomington Police officers 
were dispatched to the 700 block of N. Roosevelt St. for a "shots fired" call for service. During the 
investigation, officers collected physical evidence confirming that a shooting had occurred. Officers also 
learned that an occupied residence and an unoccupied vehicle were struck by gunfire.  
 
There were no reported injuries, there is no suspect information to release, and no arrests have been made at 
this time. This incident is still under investigation.  
 
Anyone with information should contact BPD Detective Pedro Diaz at (309) 434-2532 or at Pdiaz@cityblm.org 
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